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“We Love learning at Lowther”

We lwe tearning at Lowlher

Assembly themes this week

Confidence
5 Mr Ripley looked at one of our core values on
DeC]r DQ fen tS, CO fers d I’]d Frlel’]ds, Monday—being confident. We explored times
when we feel confident and times when per-
haps we don't. We love developing children’s
confidence at Lowther.

Friendship
Thank you all for your fantastic support of the Christ- On Wednesday we had another look at friend-
mas fair. Special thanks to our incredible PTA who ship and why it's such an important part of
once more put on a super event. The children looked growing up and life. We played some games to

like they were having a great time. learn interesting things about our friends.

We wanted to draw your attention to the Primary
Maths Challenge. This is a national competition and
offers a fantastic challenge for pupils. We had over
20 pupils from Y4,5 and 6 take on the challenge and
performed very well indeed! We thought you may
like to see an example question the children were

Photograph of the week

faced with! Some seriously good maths needed to The Choir!
solve this! Here is our fantastic choir in action. They sang
There are 40 tourists at Salvo's Café. They all order beautifully to open the Christmas Fair

either a hot chocolate or a panini or both. Salvo
takes 27 orders for a hot chocolate and 30 orders for
a panini. How many tourists ordered a panini but
not a hot chocolate?

Send your ansuers in to us!

We're looking forward to enjoying the build up to
Christmas with the children and you all in the com-
ing weeks. It's going to be great!

WMark and Alastair

Sports news

Our sports teams have had another busy week with our cross
country team the stand out performers. They came an incredi-
ble 5th out of 42 primary schools in the Borough—there
were over a hundred runners in both the boys and girls races.
Special mention to Aydin Y5 who came 8th in the boys and
Eloise in Y5 who came 7th in the girls—stunning! The daily
mile and our strong PE& lessons certainly helped develop their
fitness.

Y56 boys footballers also performed very well and reached
the quarter finals of the Borough Competition before unluckily
getting edged out. Great work Team Lowther!

Don'’t forget!

= Don't forget we break up for Christmas on Thursday 19th
December and then return to school after the Christmas
holidays on Monday 6th January 2025 (there is no inset
day)
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